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Dear Parents,                                              Dated: April11, 2020 

“There is never a barrier too strong which can stop one from 

Learning” 

Bearing this in mind, St Peter’s Model School has taken the 

initiative to provide Online Worksheets, which will enable the 

students to revisit, learn and practise, important concepts and 

skills. We would like to encourage all parents to spend time with 

their children in guiding them in learning and completing the 

worksheets.  

These worksheets will be graded and marks will be 

considered towards the total academic performance of the 

child.  

The Worksheets are available Grade-Wise on the School Website. 

All students may complete the work in a separate “Note- Book”. 

They may have one notebook for each subject or even maintain 

work of all subjects in only one notebook.  

Every Saturday, starting from 11th April, there will be new set of 

worksheets uploaded on the website. Each completed worksheet 

may be scanned and softcopy is to be emailed to the concerned 

teacher mentioned on the “Work Submission Teacher 

Information”, available on the website. All work must be 

submitted on Friday, every week, by 9pm.  

We appreciate your cooperation and all queries are accepted at 

spmshyd_india@yahoo.co.in 

For further questions you may call +91-8688816699 

Cheers to Social Distancing and Being Responsible! 

regards, 

 

Principal 

St Peter’s Model School 


